Office of Chief of Police



Chief of Police Arthel L. Howell

May 7, 2019

Mayor Cory Mason City of Racine Common Council 730 S Washington Ave Racine, WI 53403

RE:

Committee Appearance Request to Apply for and Accept the 2019 Federal Bulletproof Vest Partnership

Grant (#00241)

Dear Mayor Mason & Members of the Common Council:

I respectfully request to appear before the Finance and Personnel Committee to seek approval to apply for and accept the 2019 Federal Bulletproof Vest Partnership Grant (#00241).

The grant is in the amount of \$17,500.00 and will reimburse 50% of the cost of vests for the year 2020.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Arthel L. Howell Chief of Police

ALH/cad

cc De

Deputy Chief Mark Schulz Lieutenant Steve Wagner

David Brown, City Finance Department Kathleen Fischer, City Finance Department

